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Docket No. 150031 -GU; Petition for Approval of Transportation Service 
Agreement with the Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation, by 
Peninsula Pipeline Company, Inc. 
Petitioner's Withdrawal of Request for Confidential Classification for Certain 
Information in Document Nos. 01221-15 and 01 743-15 

On March 2, 2015, and March 31, 2015, the Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities 
Corporation (Chesapeake) filed requests for confidential classification for Document Nos. 
01221-15 and 01743-15, respectively. These documents contained responses to staff's second 
and third data requests issued to Chesapeake. The materials in the documents for which 
Chesapeake sought confidential treatment related to infom1ation that is not publicly disclosed. 
Staff reviewed the documents and concurred with Chesapeake that the nature of the information 
meets the requirements set forth in Section 366.093(3)(d) and (e), Florida Statutes, whereby 
disclosure of the information would be harmful to the competitive business operations of 
Chesapeake [see Document Nos. 01265- 15 and 01764-15). 

On Apri l 10, 2015, Chesapeake determined that certain information in Document Nos. 01221-15 
and 01743- 15 no longer qualified as "proprietary confidential business information" and 
withdrew its requests for confidential classification for the fo llowing: 

Document No. 01221- 15: 
Data Response l(c), high lighted amount(s) in line 5 ofthird paragraph ($0.107 pertherm), and 
Data Response 3, highlighted amounts in line 5 of first paragraph (4.05% and 6.44%). 

Document No. 01743-15: 
Data Response 2(c), page 7, highlighted amount in line 4 of numbered paragraph 5 ($0.107), 
highlighted amount in line 1 of numbered paragraph 6 ($0.1 07) and in line 2 of numbered 
paragraph 6 ($4,803,000). 

Therefore, staff recommends that the requests of Chesapeake for confidential classification of 
Document Nos. 01221 - 15 and 01743-15 be approved, with the exception of the information 
noted above for which Chesapeake has withdrawn its request for confidential treatment. 
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